Urgent: Envisioning Access Needs Your Help!
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Dear Friends,

I hope this message finds you well.
Today, I must share some distressing
news with you regarding our beloved
nonprofit, Envisioning Access. Our
office has been struck by a devastating
flood, rendering it not only
uninhabitable but also unsafe for both
the animals and humans we serve and
work alongside.

This flood has caused extensive
damage to our infrastructure,
equipment, and supplies, crippling our
ability to effectively carry out our vital
mission. Envisioning Access is
dedicated to improving accessibility
and inclusivity for individuals with
disabilities, as well as supporting the
capuchin monkeys that have brought
independence and comfort to so many

facing physical challenges. However,
without[your immediate support], we risk
being unable to fulfill our commitments
to those who rely on us.

We urgently need your help to

recover from this disaster and get
back on our feet.

Here's how YOU can make a
difference:

1. Emergency Funding: Your financial contributions are crucial in helping us
repair the damage, replace essential equipment, and ensure the safety of our
premises for both animals and staff. will have a
significant impact on our ability to recover and continue serving our community.
We aim to raise $30,000 by May 20, 2024, to begin our recovery process.

2. Spread the Word: Please share our emergency campaign with your friends,
family, and social networks. By raising awareness about our situation, you can
help us reach more people who may be willing to offer their support during this
critical time.

Your generosity and solidarity have always been the cornerstone of Envisioning
Access's success. Now, more than ever, we need YOU in order to overcome this
setback and continue making a positive impact on the lives of those we serve.

To donate, please or [contact us directly] Together, we can rise above

this challenge and rebuild a safer, stronger Envisioning Access for all. Thank you.

With gratitude,

Disice ol Jfotetisteee

Diane S. Nahabedian
Executive Director

INE HANDS

ONKEY HELPERS

If your gift and this email have crossed paths, we thank you for your generous support.
As you can see, everyone is pitching in to help in this time of crisis!
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